
 

 

 
CAPITAL IMPROVEMENT COMMITTEE 

MINUTES OF MEETING 
FEBRUARY 3, 2010 

 
The meeting was called to order at 7:00 pm. 
 
Members present: Councilor Glen Jones, Councilor Matt Kelly and Councilor Judith 
Pfeffer. 
Also present were: Town Administrator Jeff Nutting and DPW Director Robert 
Cantoreggi. 
 
Motion by: Councilor Jones to accept the minutes of December 16, 2010 
Second by:  Councilor Kelley 
Vote 2-0 in favor 
 
The Town Administrator explained the need to fund road improvements. The DPW 
director discussed his requests for $320,000 for streets, sidewalks and drainage. The 
Committee asked if we could develop a five-year plan with funding. We told them that 
after the budget work was complete, we could provide a plan for their consideration. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 6:50 pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Jeffrey Nutting 
 


